
August 25, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for Devine FFA’s Annual Fruits,
Cookies, and Fredericksburg Farms Fundraiser during the months of September and October, 2021.

All funds raised will be used to purchase supplemental supplies and cover travel expenses for the FFA.

Sincerely,

Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent, Devine ISD


